TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday November 20th, 2024, Meeting

TC-24-29 – Ann Campo Wiser requests the review of speed limits, additional signage, and the addition of speed bumps at the intersection of Elmran/Glen Terrace/Calaroga Dr.

Discussion: The requesting resident would like the committee to review Elmran Dr in general for pedestrian safety issues.

Response: A traffic study will be conducted in the spring to capture an accurate representation of pedestrian. A speed trailer will also be placed in the area periodically.

Reports/Staff action: Additional stop signs at Calaroga Dr./Elmran Dr. intersection and Cedaroak Dr./Elmran Dr. Intersection have been installed as a measure to calm traffic and improve safety in the area. No additional traffic study will be performed at this time.

DOLICE CHIEF

TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:

CITY ENGINEER

The Traffic Safety Committee does not recommend any further action be taken.

OTT ENGINEER		TOLICE OFFICE	
Erich Lais		Peter Mahuna	
Approved of Recommendation		Approved of Recommendation	
EL	3/31/25	PM	4-7-25
Initial	Date	Initial	Date
Comments:		Comments:	
		-	